
Notice Posted on August 22, 2025 by Misty Moga, Administrative Liaison 
 

       
 
 
 

NORTH TAHOE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
OF THE NTPUD BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

 
 
 
 

CALIFORNIA SPECIAL DISTRICT CONFERENCE 

August 25-28, 2025 
 
 
 

Monterey Marriot 
350 Calle Principal 

Monterey, CA 93940 
 
 

The board members will take no action. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


